
-----Original Message----- 
From: ENA National President <orokduke@att.net> 
To: undisclosed recipients: ; 
Sent: Wed, Feb 22, 2012 12:48 pm 
Subject: 2012 Convention Fever Rising! 

Dear ENA Members, 
 
The Temperature Gauge is beginning to rise and we all know what this means; 
 
ENA Convention "fever" is in the air and as a consequence, we are encouraging each of you to 
start making your hotel reservations now! 
 
Check out our recently minted "2012 Convention Page" on our website.  
 
It is as easy as Kiet, Iba, Ita, to make your hotel reservations. On our Home Page, click "2012 
Convention" to open the convention page, then in the orange box "click" and make your 
reservations.  
 
This link takes you to the Hilton Hotel page designed exclusively for ENA. We estimate it will 
take you only 8 minutes to make your reservation. 
 
This will be the first checked off item on your “Convention Travel List”, as one less thing to 
worry about. 
 
Just as a small reminder, the hotel promises to wake us each morning to freshly brewed 
coffee/beverages and hot breakfast in a wonderful setting. 
 
Room rates will include two (2) complimentary breakfast coupons. However, there will be an 
additional charge of $5.00 for each additional breakfast coupon requested. As an incentive for 
early reservations, I will offer the first 100 members who make their reservations by 
March 30, 2012, two (2) free additional breakfast coupons per family. 
 
Finally, join me in saluting NKA members as they have stepped up their commitment towards 
making this convention the very best. Ette Esessien, Mma Liz and the entire leadership team 
should be commended for their robust planning strategy to date. Thank you NKA on behalf of all 
ENA members. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chief (Prince) Paul Orok Bassey-Duke 
National President (ENA) 
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